
 
 

N O T I C E  

 

Central Bank of Belize Announces New Procedure for Exchange Control Approvals Unit 

for Portfolio & Capital Investments and Land Transactions  

 

 

Belize City, Belize, 30 March 2022: The Central Bank of Belize (Central Bank) advises its clients 

and the general public that it will be implementing changes for the provision of confirmation 

notices from the Central Bank for Portfolio & Capital Investments and Land Transactions.  

 

Effective, Friday, 1 April 2022, the Exchange Control Approvals Unit will only be accepting the 

electronic forms for Notice of Portfolio & Capital Investments and Transfer of Land.  

 

All requests for confirmation of notices should be submitted to the Central Bank via email at 

capitaltransactions@centralbank.org.bz. In addition, the electronic forms are available for 

download in PDF Format on the Exchange Control Approvals section (found under the Financial 

System tab) of the Central Bank’s website.  

 

These changes are being implemented for the ease of doing business and data protection for our 

valued clients. The Central Bank remains committed to providing confirmation notices in a timely 

manner and assures the general public it will continue this best practice. 
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